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Jennifer,

 

I have been thinking and one of the items the north zone (Bonners Ferry area) seems to be missing is

recreational

 

activities to include 2 percent or less trails for Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) individuals, motorized trails

 

for ADA individuals , groomed snowmobile trails for ADA individuals.

 

If these specific types of ADA routes are added into the Westside Road Restoration Plan this would widely open

up

 

the national forest to all its people to use, disability or not.

 

Specific routes I will leave up to your diverse team of specialists,

 

however having Myrtle road groomed over to Snow Creek road or at least open to snowmobile travel would

greatly

 

add to the ADA snowmobile issue allowing ADA snowmobilers trails to ride.

 

Here to help if needed.

 

Matt

 

Sent from Matt Philbrook


